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PŪHOI TO 
WARKWORTH
Construction 
commenced 2016.
Due to open 2021.

WARKWORTH 
TO WELLSFORD
Route protection 2018

WHĀNGĀREI 
TO OAKLEIGH
HIGHWAY
Completed within 
5-7 years

OAKLEIGH TO
PORT MARSDEN
HIGHWAY 
Completed within 
3-5 years

ONLINE SAFETY
IMPROVEMENTS
DELIVERED BY 
THE SAFE ROADS
ALLIANCE

PROPOSED
BRYNDERWYN
HILLS BYPASS

ONLINE SAFETY
IMPROVEMENTS
DELIVERED BY 
THE SAFE ROADS
ALLIANCE

DOME VALLEY 
SAFETY 
IMPROVEMENTS
Delivered by the 
Safe Roads Alliance
Construction starts 
2017/18

WHĀNGĀREI 
TO TE HANA

PROJECT BENEFITS
• Reduce travel times between Whāngārei 

and Te Hana for all road users
• Significantly reduce the number of fatal 

and serious injury crashes through 
improved roads and roadsides

• Increase the highway’s capacity 
and passing opportunities.

• Reduce fuel costs for freight and 
contribute to economic growth

• Provide more resilience in the wider 
State highway network

Whāngārei to Te Hana is a long-
term programme of investment 
being undertaken by the NZ 
Transport Agency on behalf of the 
NZ Government. The programme 
includes a combination of projects to 
deliver an upgraded carriageway and 
safer alignment of State Highway 1 
over the next 30years.
As well as works to create a safer 
alignment of State Highway 1, a 
programme of initiatives will be 
developed to encourage safer driver 
behaviour, and innovative technology 
to improve the journey experience.




